
TASK FORCE 

#18

SEPTEMBER 28, 1982 

LAC 	 CAMP 2 

Attendance: Dick Perry VNC 
Art Moncreif LAC 
Jerry Monesmith USFS 
Marty Barrows USFS 
Roger Land SSM 
Mike Scheer OES
Charles Anderson OES 
Dick Barrows OES 
Claude Creasey LFD 
Ross CDF lone 
Hebrard CDF (RO 6) 

Absent: SBC 

1. 	 Marty Barrows discussed some problems with the Field OPS 
Guide. Monesmith will give appropriate changes to SSM. 

2. 	 Roger presented OPS Team notes for review. Some 
modifications were recommended. 

3. 	 Resource Designation System: Further discussion of this 
item continued from last meeting. Further evaluation of 
the OES Proposed System was followed by a preliminary 
vote to ascertain if the system proposed by OES would 
meet the identified needs of all concerned. 
6 Agencies voted to the affirmative. 
CDF Abstained, requesting additional time for agency 
review. Dick Barrows will draft a more complete document 
detailing the proposed system and provide copies for 
distribution. Task Force directed Chairman Perry to 
give a preliminary report to the OES Team. All members 
agreed to not take further action until CDF can 
respond, approximately six weeks. 

4. 	 Gary Ross presented a letter from CDF detailing some 
of the impacts that a change in Resource Designation 
Systems at this time would have. Task Force directed 
Chairman Perry to forward this document to the OPS Team 
for their consideration prior to any decision. 
See attached: 
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